Good morning parent/guardians, 
School is soon to begin and here are some things you need to know.  Drop off time for students will be from 8:05am until 8:20am. We kindly request that students are not dropped off at the school before 8:05am. Our end of day will be at 3pm. K-2 students may leave at the end of their instructional day at 2pm if they are not taking a bus.   


Students in K-12 will need to bring with them, each day, a community mask, and a water bottle.  


Students from K-8 will always remain with their own bubble.  Students in K-8 will remain in their classroom and their teachers will come to them. We have aimed to reduce the number of teachers your child will have. 


Recess and lunch time have been divided according to bubbles.  


More information for students in grades 9-12 will be forthcoming. 


Our initial days will have students attending in smaller groups to learn the routine for this school year.  Please see the chart below for more details.   You will be contacted the week prior to school beginning to let you know which day your child will attend. 
	Date 
	Portion of Students 
	Grade level 

	September 8 
	1/2 
	K – 8 

	September 8 
	1/2 
	9-12 

	September 9 
	1/2 
	K – 8 

	September 9 
	1/2 
	9-12 

	September 10  
	All 
	K – 8 

	September 10 
	1/2 
	9-12 

	September 11 
	1/2 
	9-12 


 
The school is creating a plan based on guidelines for return to school that has more detail.  This document will be posted on jcs.nbed.nb.ca and a voicemail will be sent as soon as approval of the plan is received. 

